
March 1, 2016

State forestry office in Haines opens for season
 

(Haines, AK) – The Alaska Division of Forestry office in Haines has reopened for the season as of Tuesday, March 1.

The Haines office was closed for much of the winter due to FY2016 budget reductions, with the exception of two weeks in January.

The Haines office will be open through the summer but will remain a seasonal operation. A fall closing date has not been determined.

Office hours are 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday. The office is located in the Gateway Building on Main Street in Haines.

CONTACT:  Greg Palmieri, 907-766-2120, greg.palmieri@alaska.gov

 

###

STAY CONNECTED:
DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR on Social Media: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
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